
Year 2 – Summer 1 Term Newsletter 

 

Reading – Make sure your child is reading for 15 minutes each day and that they’re able to 

answer lots of questions about their reading book! They should re-read the levelled book, 

given to them by school, 3 times to build confidence and fluency. Books must be brought 

back to school every day!  

 

Maths – This term, the children are focusing on and Volume, Mass and Capacity, followed 

by Fractions. Any practise or exposure at home will help your child when it comes to their 

maths lessons in school. Also, remember to keep up with your Maths Rockets!    

 

PE – This term, the children will be focusing on developing their invasion games skills. 

Sessions will switch back to Monday afternoons. Children must bring their PE kit (trainers, 

tracksuit bottoms/shorts/leggings and a t-shirt) to school in a bag on those days and will 

change into them for the session. Make sure PE clothes are clearly labelled. 

 

Science – This term we will be continuing to learn about Plants. In this unit, the children 

will learn what plants need to grow, what is inside a seed and the life cycle of a plant. The 

children will have the opportunity to grow plants in different conditions as a class. 

 

Topic – This term we are learning about Travel and Transport. Please see the topic 

homework for ideas of how to support your child’s learning at home. 

 

Handwriting - Please ensure children are forming letters correctly in their letter families: 

*f, g, j, p, q, y  

*a, c, e, i, n, m, o, r, s, u, v, w, x, z   

*b, d, h, k, l, t 


